THE VILLAGE AT IZATYS ASSOCIATION, INC. 

2019 ANNUAL MEETING 

Saturday, December 7, 2019
1:00 P.M. at 

The Village at Izatys

President Michelle Baringer called the meeting to order at 1:00 P.M. The Association Board of Directors and the representatives of the Management Company were introduced. 

The reading of the minutes from the December 1, 2018 Annual Members Meeting was waived and they were unanimously accepted. 
 Presidents Report 

Michelle Baringer thanked everyone for coming.   Michelle reported that the Association was having a good year financially due to the Bonus Week rental program and the proceeds from the Club Interval Gold sales.  There were also some major repairs in regards to the roof replacement on unit B-1, mattress replacements, several furnace and AC replacements, and the down payment made on the A-1 septic replacement.  She also reported that progress is being made on clearing titles.
Financial Report 

Kim Knickerbocker reported on the financial condition of the Association. There has been no increase in the Maintenance Fee for 2020. There was a small surplus in revenue for 2018 by the management keeping expenses under budget.  Kim also reported that there is $160,000 in reserves.
Proxy Tabulation and Election
After receiving no additional nominations from the floor, a motion was made and seconded to accept the nominees of the nominating committee.  A unanimous vote was cast and Roger Swanson and Brent Wessman were elected to the Board for a three year terms. 
Property Management Report 

Neal Narveson, the President and CEO of Narveson Management, introduced the staff and announced that Joan Lewis, the Association’s long time controller, had retired in June and will be dearly missed by all. Neal shared with the owners that the staff is working with various owners to help avoid scam exit companies.  Neal also explained how the Club Interval Gold points program works and how the resort is obligated to offer all programs offered by Interval International as part of the resorts affiliation.  The Points program sales, in large part, helped bolster the reserves for the Association.  We are currently working with Interval International in hopes of receiving a dual affiliation with both Interval International and RCI.
Old Business 
There was no old business 
New Business 

The Association continues to work with CGVI in clearing titles to approximately 500 intervals left by Village Development in hopes that the Association can sell the week in the near future.

The meeting was adjourned at 2:05 p.m.

Respectively submitted by Amy Parkin, Recording Secretary

